
Old Portora Union London Branch 

Bursary Prize 
The OPU London branch Bursary Prize was established some ten years ago during the 
Presidency of John Brady, with a personal donation from John himself and additional 
contributions from various members of the London Committee. There were also generous 
lump sum contributions from Liam Strong and Hubert Schaafsma.  

The Bursary Prize sponsors a second pupil from the School to accompany the Headmaster and 
head boy to attend the annual OPU London branch dinner. We hope that by coming to London 
and meeting the diverse group that attends the dinner, (many of whom have had impressive 
international careers), the Bursary Prize winner will be inspired to ‘spread their wings’ and 
encourage them to include mainland UK as a potential for a university education and England 
as a place for a subsequent career. 

Currently, the prize winner receives £250 cash, awarded to a sixth form pupil for special and 
outstanding achievement. The selection of the prize winner is in the gift of the Headmaster. 
Over the years the winners have been a terrific group of young people who have added 
immensely to the spirit of the London dinner. 

We hope some of you may consider making a contribution to the Bursary Prize funds. 

✂_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

OPU London branch Bursary Prize  
I would like to make a contribution to the OPU London branch Bursary Prize fund. 

Name _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email __________________________________ Phone ____________________________________ 

Amount of contribution £5.00 ____________ ; £10.00 ____________ ; other __________________ 

Contributions will be acknowledged, but the names of contributors will not be disclosed. 

Contributions may be included in the cheque for the dinner, rather than sending a separate cheque. 

Post cheques and booking forms to Ian Burn, Secretary, OPU London Branch, 
2 Whitby Drive, Reading, Berkshire RG1 5HW.
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